Dear Clients of Wellness for Women,

We want to say THANK YOU so very much for joining and/or remaining with our practice and allowing us to assist in your healthcare.  Your trust, support, and relationship mean a great deal to all of us.  
The great news is that things are turning the corner.  Your support and understanding to the change in the practice model is ensuring that the doors to Wellness for Women remain open.  
By implementing this annual membership/access fee, both Jamie Osgood Wendt, DNP and I can continue to provide you with longer visit times, short wait times, personalized care, same day or next day appointments when needed, and 24/7 access to us.
This annual membership/access fee will remain at $199.00/year and will be due at your first visit of the year (September start) and can be paid by cash, check, or credit card.
Remember that along with same day, next day visits, longer visit times, and 24/7 access to me, this fee will also include the following which are not covered by insurances:
  25% off aesthetics at Wellness for Women
1. Emsculpt-A machine to aid in body sculpting and toning the abdomen, buttocks, arms, and legs.  One abdominal session is equal to doing 20,000 crunches!
2. Emsella- A machine that provides a non-invasive option to improve bladder function.  Say no to incontinence!  No more leaking with coughing or sneezing.  No more accidents on the way to the bathroom when that urge hits.
3. Exilis- A machine that uses ultrasound and radiofrequency to improve wrinkles, reduce cellulite, and tighten skin on all areas of the body.  No down time and feels like a hot stone massage.
  Discounts on homeopathic services with Michelle Draghetti
  Discounts on cosmetic services with First Light 
  Health and wellness coaching 
If we save you one visit to a walk- in clinic or the emergency department, then you will save more than the cost of the membership fee.  Because we know you, we can treat things over the phone, email, or portal and save you an office visit copay and time out of work.  The benefits truly work both ways.
Both Jamie and I want to continue to provide care the “old fashioned” way.  We want to spend time with you and really help you obtain and maintain health.  We want to be accessible so that when you need something we are able and available to help.  This fee keeps all these things possible.  
IMPORTANTLY, please know that we will continue to accept your insurance for your medical care.
Thank you so much!  I know that together we will continue to keep each other healthy and strong.

Dr. Lisa Dries, Jamie Osgood Wendt, DNP, and staff at Wellness for Women
